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Memo 
To: Village Board 

From: Chris Clark, Director of Parks, Recreation, & Forestry 

Re: Request from Green Bay Youth Baseball to Sell Beer at the Sandlot Baseball Tournament 

Date: June 6th, 2023 

 
Name of Organization/Person: 

Green Bay Youth Baseball / Ed Pichette, President; Mike Callahan, Tournament Director 

Purpose of Event: 
Sandlot youth baseball tournament to support their Sluggers baseball program.  This tournament 
brings in teams from throughout Wisconsin into the community. 

Location of Event: 
PH Martin – Webster Park ball diamonds 

Date(s) and Time(s) of Event: 
July 28th – July 30th, 2023  8 am- 9pm daily 

Reoccurring Event:  Yes  □No 

Annual event held at PHM – Webster Park.  This is the fifth year of the tournament. 

Fee Waiver Request:  □Yes  No 

Alcohol Sales Request:   Yes  □No 

Requesting to sell beer at PHM – Webster Park during the baseball tournament.  Alcohol sales and 
consumption is not allowed at this park without Board approval.  Sales would be from 4pm-9pm on 
7/28; 11am-9pm on 7/29; and 11am-4pm on 7/30. 

Vending/Concessions/Admission Fees:   Yes  □No 

The group will be selling typical concession. 
 
Other Requests: 

None 
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Background Information: 

The Green Bay East Side Youth Baseball organization has been utilizing the fields at PH Martin 
Webster Park for the past five seasons for their youth baseball league and tournament.  For the last 
several years they have requested to sell beer at the Sandlot youth baseball tournament.  Village 
policy does not allow for the sale or consumption of alcohol at PHM Webster Park without Board 
approval.  The Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Committee recommended approval to the Village 
Board in the previous three years with the following conditions:  

• The organization was to provide a security officer on site at the organization’s expense. 
• The request was to be brought back to the Committee annually for approval. 

The Village Board has granted the request for the past three years with the conditions as 
recommended by the Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Committee.  

The organization has abided by the conditions that were set forth and staff had heard of no issues 
with regards to beer sales during the tournament.  

 
Previous Information/Action: 

May 23, 2023 - The Allouez Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Committee recommended approval of 
the request to sell beer at the 2023 tournament with the same conditions as previously required. 

 
Attachments: 

Class B Retailer’s License Application 
Temporary Operator's License 
 






